## **Denham Parish Council**

In the light of the coronavirus situation the meeting of Denham Parish Council scheduled for March 25, 2020, has been cancelled

Members of the public are welcome in the meantime to contact the Parish Council through the Clerk, Rod Caird, on <a href="mailto:denhamparishclerk@gmail.com">denhamparishclerk@gmail.com</a> or 07785 331217

Thank you for your understanding

The next planned meeting of the Parish Council will be held on May 27, 2020 at 7.30pm in Denham Church. This will be the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council and the Annual Parish Meeting